
 

 

 

News About Your Neighborhood 

City of Berkley 

Coolidge Highway Water Main Extension 

 

New 12” water main has been installed along Coolidge Highway to enhance fire flows and improve system 

circulation on the north side of town.  On Monday, June 10, 2019 and on Tuesday, June 11, 2019, weather 

permitting, the City’s contractor, Bricco Excavating, will be making the final connections of the newly-installed 

water main in the area of Kenmore and Webster.  Work may also be necessary on Wednesday, June 12, 2019.  This 

particular day has been reserved as a contingency in case the underground activities are delayed due to weather or 

other unforeseen circumstances. 

 

Completion of this work will require the water main in front of your house to be temporarily shut-off during 

the days referenced above.  This will affect homes along Kenmore from Webster to Edwards as well as a couple 

homes directly adjacent to Webster between Cumberland and Kenmore. The water main will be shut off at 

approximately 9:00 AM each day and will be turned back on by approximately 7:00 PM.  Note the work is 

weather dependent and may be cancelled or postponed on short notice. 

 

After the new main is active and the water is turned back on, we recommend each resident run their faucets at the 

lowest spot in the home, close to the water meter, for a few minutes to allow the water to run clear before by using. 

 

You may receive additional flyers updating you on any issues that may affect you as this construction project is 

nearing completion. Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this time.  If you have any special needs, 

please contact one of the project representatives listed below. 

 

 

 

 
 

Consulting Engineers: 

Hubbell, Roth & Clark, Inc. (HRC) 

555 Hulet Drive 

Bloomfield Hills, Michigan 48303 

Tim Meisner, Field Observer, (248) 535-4594 

Edward Zmich, Project Engineer, (248) 454-6300 

Contractor: 

Bricco Excavating Co., LLC 

21201 Meyers Road 

Oak Park, Michigan 48237 

Nick Banchero, (248) 547-6963 
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